
From: Johnny Teague
To: Christine C. Gallagher
Subject: In Response to MUR 7724
Date: Friday, April 22, 2022 5:31:16 PM

Thank you for your kindness.  Though I know we have followed the Law fully, and to the best of my ability, I took
steps after your first notification to ensure that there was not even a perceived violation of the law. My goal is never
to see how close I can get without breaking the law, but to see how far I can stay away from any violation.

His and yours, 

Dr. Johnny Teague 
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